
Dear Food Bank Clients:  our Food Bank will be closing after 

Thursday June 27th for the summer.  We will be closed for the 

months of July and August, and since construction will begin 

soon, we don’t know at this point when we will be able to re-

open.  During our closure, here are some local options:  

             

 St. Ann’s Food Bank at 120 First Avenue    

 open Saturdays from 9 am-10.30 am     

             

 Our Lady of Lourdes Food Bank at 275 Bleecker Street  

 open Wednesdays and Thursdays from 10 am-noon  

             

 Allan Gardens Food Bank at St. Luke’s United Church  

 353 Sherbourne Street.         

 Open Thursdays and Fridays from 12.30 pm-3 pm  

             

 Yonge Street Mission Food Bank at 270 Gerrard St. East 

 open Tuesdays to Fridays 10 am-12 noon, 1-3 pm   

 call 416-929-9614 ext 3200 for an appointment   

 available once every 2 weeks       

             

 Have a happy, healthy, and safe summer!!  We will most 

likely be closed for September and October at least, but I will 

try to post an update in the fall.  Regards,      

     The Food Bank volunteers 


